Donna Betts
Scarborough
LD 2166

Dear Rep. Millett and Committee,

As a friend of a family who loves someone with autism, I would like to support the
proposed Grant Program to increase post-secondary educational opportunities for
students with intellectual/developmental disabilities and autism. Watching my friend's
loved one attain achievements unheard of 10 years ago, offering him the educational
opportunities other students receive after high school is not only fair, but will help
equip him for a "regular" job and give him the ability to be "more like other kids". All
that's needed to help him achieve his goals is a little support - and don't all our kids
need and deserve that?

Thank you for your consideration of establishing this grant.



